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Posted: February 9, 2021 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

Study Session of the BATA Board of Directors 

 

Notice is now given that the BATA Board of Directors will hold a virtual Study 

Session on Thursday, February 11, 2021 at 1:00pm. 

Anyone wishing to give public comment will need to call in and wait in a 

“virtual waiting room” where their microphones will be muted until they are 

called upon: 

https://zoom.us/j/93444845649?pwd=dHN6Unh4Rk9hSW42MWFJdzM0bCtnUT09 
Meeting ID: 934 4484 5649 

Passcode: 934144 
Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/a3yNyVNZT 

 

 Should a person in the public wish to contact members of the Board before 

a meeting, they may do so by emailing bataboard@bata.net or by calling 

231-778-1032. 

 Persons with disabilities who require additional assistance may contact us 

by emailing bataboard@bata.net or by calling 231-778-1032. 

BATA does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission or 

access to, or treatment or employment in, its programs or activities. 
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